
Weekly Learning Review - Year 1   24.06. 22 

In Maths this week we have been 

comparing numbers to 100 and   

ordering numbers to 100. We have 

also started some learning on   

recognising coins and their values. 

 

 

 

 

 

In English this week we have been 

thinking about how we can            

innovate the story Dogger to     

create our own version. After lots 

of sharing of ideas we made a plan 

and a new story map that included 

a different toy, character and stall! 

 

 

Other: 

 This week Year One have been working really hard on their end of 

year assessments. 

 Well done to all of the children on a fantastic Sports Day even in the 

hot weather they showed great determination!  

 In RE this week we have been thinking about how Christians show 

they are thankful to God and wrote our own poem to show what we 

are thankful for. 

 In DT this week we have made a start on our moving vehicles. The 

children showed excellent skill and precision when sawing their 

dowels. 

 In PSHE we have been learning about how to stay safe online by 

never giving our personal details. 


